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The Frost Street pedestrian underpass will be closed 
from Monday 21 July until late 2025, while John 
Holland undertakes construction works in the area.  

Work being done 
Works during this time will include the demolition of 
the existing culverts and rail bridge infrastructure, 
installation of new drainage and rail bridge, and 
relocation of underground utilities. 

What can I expect? 
• Frost Street pedestrian underpass closure 

from Monday 21 July to late 2025 
• Pedestrian access will be maintained via the 

station platform using the Rowe Street 
accessible ramp and the Railway Street carpark 

• The temporary access ramp is accessible for 
mobility aids, scooters and prams. Cyclists must 
dismount when using the ramp and station 
platform 

• The Frost Street pedestrian underpass will 
temporarily reopen in late 2025, before it is 
permanently closed in 2026 when the new 
station underpass is opened. 

• Traffic management will be in place to ensure 
vehicle and pedestrian safety 

• Nearby residents may experience some noise.  

How we're managing impacts  
• Traffic management and reduced road speeds 
• Pedestrian detour to maintain access  
• Environmental controls in place for noise, dust 

and vibration. 

Cancellation of works 
Works can sometimes be cancelled at short notice 
depending on weather and other factors. Should this 
occur, works will be rescheduled.  

For any concerns, enquiries or to book an 
appointment to talk to one of our team members 
phone 1800 732 761, email 
inlandrailvic@inlandrail.com.au or visit our shopfront 
at 46-50 Binney Street, Tuesdays between 10am-
2pm. 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while we carry out these works. 
(Turn over page for detour map) 
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Pedestrian detour across the railway line via the Euroa Station Platform 
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